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Special Education 

 We have hired several new staff in the Special Education 

department for the 2015-16 school year. 

K-4  Michelle Evans   5-8 Eden McDaniel 

Speech/Language Pleasance Owen 

Enrollment numbers will be given in October board report. 

 

English Language Learners 

The studenta that were involved in the ELL program last year made 

significant gains on their language goals.  We are excited to see 

what great growth they make this year. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

AVID is up and running for the new school year.  Several staff 

attended the Summer Institute and are making great things happens 

for students in the Sheridan School District. 


